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The order of business, document CAJP/GT/RDI-119/09, was adopted without comment.
Before proceeding with the first agenda item the Chair, Sandra Mikan, Alternate Representative of Colombia to the OAS, thanked the delegations for electing her at the meeting of the CAJP on April 22, 2009 following the departure of María Cristina Pereira, who had served as Chair of the Working Group.

1.
Presentation and consideration of draft resolution "Draft Inter-American Convention against Racism and All Forms of Discrimination and Intolerance"

The Chair introduced the draft resolution "Draft Inter-American Convention against Racism and All Forms of Discrimination and Intolerance," distributed as document CAJP/GT/RDI-118/09. She explained that the draft resolution presented was based on the text that was negotiated and approved at the last General Assembly session, held in Medellin.  She noted that the draft resolution under consideration was intended to extend the mandate of the working group so it could continue the work entrusted to it–to prepare a draft Inter-American Convention against Racism and All Forms of Discrimination and Intolerance.

The delegations of Bolivia and Mexico suggested that the titles of the resolutions cited in the second paragraph of the preamble should remain.  The delegation of Ecuador then spoke about the special meeting that was canceled, after which the Chair explained that special meetings had not been held every year and that it was felt that the necessary input were there to be able to continue negotiating the Draft Convention.

Delegations expressed support for the draft resolution, which the Chair noted was agreed on within the Working Group and would be referred to the Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs (CAJP) for consideration and subsequent referral to the Permanent Council in preparation for the thirty-ninth regular session of the General Assembly. The draft agreed on was circulated after the meeting, as document CAJP/GT/RDI-118/09 rev.1.

2.
Other business
The President indicated that this would be the last meeting of the Working Group for the period. There being no further requests for the floor, the Chair concluded the meeting.
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